
 

                                                                                                                 

 
Every year, SAIGE offers scholarships to attend the 
Annual National Training Program to youth, aged 18 – 
25, who are attending an accredited school and who 
are interested in government careers. These 
scholarships consist of the full cost of program 

registration, travel, lodging and per diem for meals.  
 
Youth Program attendees participate in leadership 
training and team building activities and hear from 
Indian Country's best inspirational speakers.  

 
                                     

 

The Society of American Indian 
Government Employees (SAIGE)  
is a national non-profit organization that serves 
the needs of American Indian and Alaska  
Native employees of federal, tribal, state and 
local governments. 

SAIGE promotes the recruitment, hiring, 
retention, development, advancement and 
equitable treatment of American Indians 
and Alaska Natives in the government 
workforce.  
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The youth are integrated 
into the larger training 
program, allowing for 
invaluable networking 
opportunities and 
mentorship development. 
They take part in a 
Career Fair with various 
organizations and 
agencies that offer ideas 
on career options. 
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SAIGE efforts to promote the value of diversity in the workplace include honoring the traditional 
customs and values of Native peoples. Through this common bond, the Youth Program creates an 
environment that encourages students to step out of their comfort zone, consider diverse points 
of view, and develop friendships that may last throughout their careers. 

SAIGE encourages Native American Youth to realize 
their potential, and to provide leadership in their 
communities and schools.  Additionally, SAIGE hopes 
to inspire youth to continue their educations and 
ultimately to seek a career in the government sector. 
 
Through our Youth Program, Native students are 
offered the opportunity to meet and network with 
American Indian and Alaska Native government 
employees and officials. They may gain valuable 

insight into government work environments and  
learn how Native employees can play a positive role 
in enhancing the delivery of programs and services.  
They can also learn about enabling federal agencies 
to better fulfill their Indian Trust Responsibilities. 
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